

Happy April Wildcats!

We have so much to celebrate this month- Autism Awareness Month, School Volunteer Appreciation Month, and Library Month! Whew! We are busy!!!

As we jump into such a busy time of year, let's take some time to do a mental health check-in! Please help me remind our Wildcats that "Help is Here"! In addition to a campus full of dedicated teachers and staff, we have three amazing school counselors, a school social worker, an amazing ESE Specialist, a school psychologist, 3 amazing Assistant Principals and a Principal who loves each Wildcat-here on campus ready to SERVE! Help us by asking your child simple questions that open doors for our kiddies to ask for help. Check out this awesome article if you need help thinking of great questions https://www.parents.com/parenting/better-parenting/advice/questions-every-parent-should-ask-their-kid/. I know we may think our kiddies are grown at times, but let us remember our middle school kiddies still need us, whether they want to admit it or not;0)

The Book Fair is coming back this month! Don't forget to fill out your child's approval to shop at the Book Fair so that they can buy some books to enjoy reading. As you know, we are focusing on school-wide literacy here at The Glen----help us support these efforts.

Want to help out our Wildcats? Check out some recent Donors Choose projects and help support us-the link is on our website! Also, feel free to help support our school's Quarterly Incentive Cart by reaching out to nancy.sheingold@browardschools.com and ask her how you can help!

Our Quarter 3 Honor Roll assemblies will occur during the third week of April and our end of the year awards ceremony for all grade levels at the end of May. Our 8th Grade Trip and Dance planning are also underway, so watch for some important information coming home this month.

Here we continue to grow Wildcats!

I wish you a unique April!

Your Forever Growing Principal,

Melissa Gurreonero